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Fixed point theory has attracted much attention as a very
powerful and important tool in nonlinear sciences. Various
fields such as biology, chemistry, economics, engineering,
game theory, physics, and computer sciences have been using
fixed point techniques quite extensively. Recent investigations
in the fixed point theory and its applications motivate
the development of new fixed point techniques for solving
practical problems arising in natural sciences. Recent gen-
eralizations of optimization theory and techniques to other
formulations comprise a large area of applied mathematics.

The purpose of this special issue is to provide new contri-
bution to the advancement of fixed point theory, equilibrium
problems, optimization problems, and their applications in
mathematics and quantitative sciences. This special issue
includes 27 high-quality peer-reviewed papers related to
different aspects of theory and applications of fixed points and
optimization. These papers contain new original, creative,
and outstanding ideas. We profoundly believe that all the
papers published in this special issuewillmotivate and inspire
further scientific activities in the field of fixed point theory,
optimization, and their applications.

Acknowledgments

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to a lot of
reviewers, whose professional comments guaranteed the high
quality of the selected papers. In addition, we would also like
to convey our appreciation to the editorial board members of

this journal, for their kind assistance and support throughout
the reviewing process and the preparation of this special
issue. We sincerely hope that the readers will find this special
issue helpful for them in their future studies.

Wei-Shih Du
Erdal Karapınar

Lai-Jiu Lin
Gue Myung Lee
Tamaki Tanaka


